
September 26, 2022 
 
Updated SMMC Contract Submission Requirements Summary Chart 
 
Dear SMMC Plans, 
 
The purpose of this email is to notify the managed care plans that the Agency updated the 
SMMC Contract Submission Requirements Summary Chart. 
 
Updates to the Summary Chart include the following submission: 
 

• Case Management Program Description (changes the file path folder for submission 
from LTC Training Plan to CMPD). 

 
The Summary Chart is posted on the SMMC Managed Care Plan Report Guide webpage: 
https://ahca.myflorida.com/Medicaid/statewide_mc/report_guides/report_guide_2018-
23_new.shtml. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Agency contract manager. 
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